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Demetrica Tyson

From: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 3:43 PM
To: Demetrica Tyson; Joyce Strawder; mccoyjl@cityofgainesville.org
Subject: Re: Pineridge Community Center

Ms. Tyson 
I have asked staff to provide invoices for each item. Please have these items by Friday, April 12, 2024. 
 
Thanks 
Tony R. Jones 
 

From: Demetrica Tyson <dtyson@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 3:36 PM 
To: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Pineridge Community Center  
  
Please submit the individual cost for the requested items except for the roof and windows. You can list them and 
reply to this email or attach a document. 
  
  

 

  Demetrica Tyson  
Program Specialist 
Direct: (352) 374-1833  
Cell: (352) 727-2292 

Fax: (352) 374-1831 

4010 NW 25th Place 
Gainesville, FL 32606 
ChildrensTrustOfAlachuaCounty.us 

 

 

 

 
  
  
From: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 1:25 PM 
To: Demetrica Tyson <dtyson@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Re: Pineridge Community Center 
  
Ms. Tyson 
  
Good afternoon, 
  
I can send your request to fiscal to obtain the most resent 990 that would be the audited financial. I can 
provide the financial statement from the bank that indicates current balances and encumbered. 
I also can send what the budget is for the salary for staff and utilities and Maintenace of the Pineridge 
center. 
I would also like to se up a meeting with you , this week I will call you for that. 
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Thanks. 
Tony R. Jones 
  

From: Demetrica Tyson <dtyson@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:51 AM 
To: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Pineridge Community Center  
  
Good morning. The financial documents needed are listed below. 

 Please provide your organization's most recent audited Financial Statements (the 990 sent over is dated 
2021) . 

 Please provide your organization's most recent financial statement to your Board of Directors. 
 Please provide your organization's current budget. 

I have received your Sunbiz. If you need assistance or guidance on any of the requested documents my contact 
information is listed below. I have some availability to meet this week to assist you. Your application cannot move 
forward without the financial documents. 
  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

  Demetrica Tyson  
Program Specialist 
Direct: (352) 374-1833  
Cell: (352) 727-2292 

Fax: (352) 374-1831 

4010 NW 25th Place 
Gainesville, FL 32606 
ChildrensTrustOfAlachuaCounty.us 
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From: Kristy Goldwire <kgoldwire@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 11:17 AM 
To: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com> 
Cc: Demetrica Tyson <dtyson@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: RE: Pineridge Community Center 
  
Good morning, 
  
I am copying Demetrica who can let you know exactly what is needed. Thank you 
  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

  Kristy Goldwire, MSW  
Director of Program Operations 
Direct: (352) 374-1826  
Cell: (352) 538-0361 
4010 NW 25th Place 
Gainesville, FL 32606 
ChildrensTrustOfAlachuaCounty.us 
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From: Anthony jones <jonestrblkonblk@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:56 AM 
To: Kristy Goldwire <kgoldwire@childrenstrustofalachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Pineridge Community Center 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Morning  
  
I spoke with Ms. Strawder this past Friday, March 1, 2024; she indicated you need additional 
information regarding the Black On Black Crime Task Force request for funding.  
I was officially appointed as the Black-On-Black Crime Task Force Executive Director, and I 
will gladly assist you with what is needed. Please don't hesitate to contact me at this 
address, or you may call me at 352-339-5972. The program is growing, and the need is high; 
I commend Ms. Strawder and the parents and volunteers who assist with the center. The 
facility's owner has yet to respond to Ms. Rosa Williams's letter of request for repairs. 
However, the program progresses. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Tony R. Jones 


